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The Curriculum Committee met on July 9, 2007, at 2:00 p.m. in the Conference Room of 
Building 1.  Wesley Beddard, Gregg Allinson, Donna Dunn, Rhunell Boyd, Riley Mills, 
Clay Carter, Harold Smith, and Dixon Boyles were present.  Chairman Wesley Beddard 
called the meeting to order and addressed the agenda as follows. 
 
I. Minutes for the April 12, 2007, meeting were reviewed.   
 

For clarification purposes (2008-2010) was inserted at the end of the sentence 
under III. - BCCC Catalog. 
 
A motion was made by Dixon Boyles, seconded by Donna Dunn, to approve the 
April 12, 2007, minutes with change as noted.  Motion carried. 

 
II. New Business 
 
 A. Transfer Ready Diploma  

Wesley Beddard proposed approving a local Transfer Ready Diploma 
under the Associate in Arts program and the Associate in Science 
program with Fall 2007 as the effective date.  Dixon Boyles made a 
motion to approve the diplomas in both the Associate in Arts and 
Associate in Science programs with the title being Transfer Core Diploma.  
Clay Carter seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 

 
 B. Arts and Sciences  

Dixon Boyles made a motion to adopt ART 114-Art History Survey I and 
ART 115-Art History Survey II.  This will expand offerings in humanities 
and will allow for greater flexibility in scheduling.  The effective date will 
be Spring 2008.  Gregg Allinson seconded the motion.  The motion 
carried. 



 C. Industrial Technology  
Due to a recent Curriculum Improvement Project (CIP) for the Electrical 
Engineering Technology and Electronic Engineering Technology 
curriculum, several changes have been made to both curriculums.  Riley 
Mills made a motion to accept the changes (as shown in red on the 
following attachment) becoming effective immediately.  Harold Smith 
seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 

 
 D. Agricultural Biotechnology  

In seeking an endorsement of the curriculum committee to proceed with 
the application process of the Agricultural Biotechnology program, Wesley 
Beddard shared information pertaining to the new program.  Startup may 
possibly be Spring Semester 2008, but most likely will begin Fall 
Semester 2008.  Gregg Allinson made a motion to approve the curriculum 
application process for the Agricultural Biotechnology program.  Dixon 
Boyles seconded the motion.  The motion carried. 

 
E. The committee discussed the Datatel prerequisite checker and how it 

affected early fall registration. 
 
Minutes of this meeting will be forwarded to members via email for electronic 
approval. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:46 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________ 
Bebe Major, Recording Secretary 

 
 

 
 


